
AVONWORTH MUNICIPAL
AUTHORITY

The  Avonworth  Municipal
Authority is accepting sealed
bids  for  the  replacement  of
the  roof  on  “The  Pavilion”
Please contact the park office
for specifications. Bids are due
to  the  park  office  before
September  9,2024.  All  bids
shall  be  clearly  marked
Pavilion Roof Bid. Bids will be
opened at the public meeting
September 9,2024.


